
Notice is hereby given the taxpayers of Marshall County, Indiana that the proper legal officers
of the Marshall County Council will meet in Room 203 of the County Building at 

 

Rainy Day-1186 Stone, Gravel, Aggregates Supplies 472,611.38$    

Taxpayers appearing at such meeting shall have the right to be heard. The Reduction of Appropriations
as finally made will be referred to the Department of Local Government Finance. The Board will
make a written determination as to the sufficiency of Funds to support the appropriations within
fifteen (15) days of receipt of a Certified copy of the action taken.

Disabled persons needing special acommondations, please contact the ADA Coordinator at 
(574) 935-8720.

Angela C. Birchmeier
Marshall County Auditor

Publication & Posting Date:
Heartland News  June 15, 2023  

Pilot News  June 22, 2023
Marshall County Website  June 15, 2023
Marshall County Building  June 15, 2023

     NOTICE OF PROPOSED REDUCTION OF APPROPRIATIONS-JULY

112 W. Jefferson Street, Plymouth, Indiana at 6:00 p.m. on the 13th day of July, 2023,
and will consider the following reduction of appropriations of the budget for 2023:


	2023-July Reduction

